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To Whom It May Concern:

It was brought to my attention that Prince Willian Sound and the wilderness protection of the 500,000 acres is in

danger of having the protection removed. This area is out of sight of the general populace. If it wasn't for the

notification of an Alaskan resident I would not know of this legal action being proposed. I am against it. There are

few wildernesses left and to allow the marketing of this area by the rich who is also the few is sneaky and an

underhanded act. Leave this area as it is. 

Respectfully,

Mary Seibert

 

 

 


